
 

September 3, 2024 
 
 

VIA E-MAIL  
DELIVERY RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Jeff Ehrich 
c/o Bill Ford 
Partner 
Lathrop GPM LLP 
2345 Grand Blvd., Suite 2200 
Kansas City, MO  64108-2618 
 
Email: bill.ford@lathropgpm.com  
 
Dear Jeff Ehrich: 

Enclosed is a file-stamped Consent Agreement and Final Order (CAFO) which resolves Federal Cartridge 
Company, docket no. CAA-05-2024-0058.  As indicated by the filing stamp on its first page, the CAFO 
was filed with the Regional Hearing Clerk on September 3, 2024. 

Pursuant to paragraph 58 of the CAFO, Federal Cartridge Company must pay the civil penalty within 30 
days of the filing date.  Your payment method must clearly indicate the case name and case docket 
number.  

Please direct any questions regarding this case to Mary McAuliffe, Associate Regional Counsel,         
(312) 886-6237. 

Sincerely, 

Juliane Grange 
Regional Hearing Clerk 

 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Meaghan Pashen/via electronic mail 
 pashen.meaghan@epa.gov  
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2 
 

 
 Dakota Prentice/via electronic mail 

prentice.dakota@epa.gov  
 
Rachel Studanski/via electronic mail 
rachel.studanski@state.mn.us  
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